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  15th July  and updated August 19th 2020.
A message from your class teacher in September
Dear Children and Parents/ Carers,
Your current class teacher will be sending you a video message this week ( either via our You Tube link or Tapestry if your child is in Early Years) wishing you a happy summer holiday and best wishes to you as you will be in a new year group in September.
Your class teacher for September will send you a message  before the start of term telling you about all the exciting things they have planned for September as we can’t wait to see you all!
Below are some written messages to you from your teacher too. Have a lovely summer!
Mrs Athey.
Early Years ( Nursery and Reception): Miss Dick and Mrs Marsden.
Hi everyone, I can't wait to see you all in September! I am really looking forward to having lots of smiley faces back in our classroom after such a long time. I look forward to meeting new faces and also to seeing some faces who I haven't seen for quite a long time! I hope you all have a super Summer and I can't wait for you to tell me what you have been up to when you come to join us in September. I am excited to spend the Summer with my little girl Millie and I am hoping to spend lots of time riding my horses. Don't forget to upload photos of the exciting things you have done to Tapestry so that we can chat about them in September. In September we are going to be looking at the 'Little Red Hen' story and learning about how you make bread! We will also be enjoying getting to know each other and talking lots about our own families! I can't wait to meet you. Stay safe and keep smiling. Miss Dick
Hello, I am really looking forward to meeting you all in September and getting to know you all. I hope you all have a wonderful summer holiday with your families and friends, and I can’t wait to hear about all the fun that you have had. Have fun and stay safe. Mrs Marsden
Class 1 (Year 1 and 2): Miss Armstrong.
Hi everyone, I am so excited to be your class teacher in September. I can't wait to hear all about your summer holidays and what you have been up to. Our topic when we get back is going to be on, 'Coasts' which is amazing as living beside the coast I know a lot about it. If you get the chance to go to the beach over the holidays, see if you can collect any interesting objects to show us when we return to school. See if you can spot any interesting animals in the rockpools and take a picture of them. We will also be studying Grace Darling and how she became a heroine. Things were different in the olden days when people went to the seaside so see if you can ask any of your grandparents what they remember about their visits to the seaside. Have a lovely time off and I can't wait to see you all again. Miss Armstrong
Class 2 (Year 3 and 4): Miss Donkin.
Hi everyone! I am super excited to welcome you all back in September and hear all about what you have been up to during your time off. When we come back in September, our topic will be the Greeks! I am really looking forward to this because I love travelling to Greece! We will be learning about ancient Greece in history, where in the world Greece is and its features in geography and looking at lots of Greek food, art and culture. During your summer holidays, you could try find some Greek food in the supermarket or some Greek recipes and have a go making them. I’d love to hear what you found that you liked in September! Have a look at some Greek vases and have a go at designing your own. I can’t wait to see what you have found out and created over summer ahead of our topic. Have a brilliant summer and I will see you soon! Miss Donkin.
Class 3 (Year 5 and 6): Mrs Fletcher.
Hello everyone! I hope you are all keeping well – I can’t wait to see you all in September and I look forward to hearing all about the things you have been up to since you were last in school. 
I am very excited because our topic in September will be a bit of a gruesome one... Crime and Punishment! We will be going on a journey through British history to discover how crime and punishment has changed through the ages. Beginning with the Romans and travelling through to the present day, we will discover how the kinds of crimes that are committed and the ways in which they are punished have changed... some of the punishments are very strange and pretty disgusting! Why not look into the punishments from Medieval history so we can share them together in September? 
We are also going to be looking at the works of the author Philip Pullman in English, if you are looking for a film to watch over the holidays it would be great if you could watch ‘The Golden Compass’, as it is based on his novel ‘Northern Lights’.
I hope you all have a lovely summer! I can’t wait to see you all in September. Mrs Fletcher x
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